
 
 
 

April 24, 2013 
 
 

 
 
Ms. Leigh Nixon 
President & CEO 
Simi Valley Chamber of Commerce 
40 W. Cochran #100  
Simi Valley, CA  93065 
 
Dear Ms. Nixon: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the NRC Chairman Allison Macfarlane dated 
March 6, 2012, concerning your support for the proposed restart of San Onofre Nuclear 
Generating Station (SONGS) Unit 2.  Thank you for your input.  

 Sincerely,  
 
  /RA/ 
  
 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


